
  
 

 
 

Public Hearing Notice 
 
 
The Tisbury Board of Health will hold a public hearing at 4:30 pm on Tuesday, September 21, 
2021 to review amendments and additions to Tisbury Board of Health regulations.  
Regulations to be reviewed include the definition of a bedroom; prohibition of additional 
bedrooms by subdividing lots in the Lagoon Pond DCPC; change in occupancy limit in the 
coastal district.  The full text of the proposed changes is available on the Town website at 
www.tisburyma.gov or by contacting the Tisbury Board of Health at (508) 696-4290. 

 
Due to ongoing efforts to prevent the spread of COVID-19, this meeting will be held virtually.   
To join Zoom meeting, enter:  ID: 995 1965 0211 and Passcode: 872241.   
To join the meeting by phone, call 646-876-9923 
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